



Headteacher: Mr W N Jenkins

Tel: 01326 572685 Fax: 01326 572183

Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall. TR13 8NR Email: enquiries@helston.cornwall.sch.uk

www.helston.cornwall.sch.uk

September 2019

Dear Student and Parents/Carers

Re: Learn to Live Programme - Regal Cinema, Redruth - Tuesday 24th September 2019

The College feels a proactive approach should be adopted towards young driver education in an effort to reduce the risks facing young drivers in Cornwall. We have therefore decided to invite all Year 12 students to attend a road safety programme called Learn to Live. This programme is designed to develop awareness of safe driving techniques and to discuss the consequences associated with dangerous driving.

The Learn to Live Programme is a very hard hitting, emotive programme with representatives from Police, Ambulance, Fire, A&E Consultant, a crash victim, and an offender. Each representative walks onto a darkened stage and gives a testimonial on what happens at and how serious road traffic collisions can be. Support is provided at the event for students who find this topic distressing.

This year the Learn to Live Programme is being hosted at the Regal Cinema, Redruth on Tuesday 24th September. The students should meet in the College bus park at 12.15pm and they will return no later than 3.15pm. Students may wish to eat their lunch before leaving on the trip. Any students who receive free school meals should collect their lunch before leaving. Please indicate your agreement to your child attending this event by signing and returning the reply slip below by Friday 20th September 2019.

We feel it is imperative for all Year 12 students to participate in the Learn to Live programme and we will be collapsing the timetable so all students can attend. Attendance at this event could save one or many lives and in many ways this is the most important trip we take all year.

As well as this slip, you will need to fill in and return your Parental Consent Form, which only needs to be filled in once a year. Both forms must be submitted prior to the visit.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Gillman Co-Director of Post 16 (Progression)

Learn to Live Trip Tuesday 24th September - Please return completed slip to Post 16. Student Name: attending the Learn to Live trip on Tuesday 24th September in ☐ I consent to Redruth. ☐ I have completed and returned a new Parental Consent form this term, and there have been no changes to my contact details or my child's medical needs.

a replacement form from reception which will be submitted prior to the trip.

☐ There have been changes to my contact details or my child's medical needs and I have requested

Signed: Date: _ (Parent/carer)













